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Bigger, brighter, better 
and back with a bang
Our WiSH club museum was 
officially reopened on Friday 31 
January by Maureen Batsford and 
Dickie Guy, I believe the pictures 
speak for themselves, an incredible 
effort from all the WiSH volunteers 
involved in rescuing items from the 
flood, to building new cabinets and 
then bringing it back to life.

I'm told it has the wow factor now 
and we're very proud of the end 
result and hope you all enjoy seeing 
our complete 130+ years history on 
display. Please sign and comment 
in the visitors book and leave a kind 
donation if you can, the museum 
remains free at point of contact for 
all to view.

More details & information 
can be found by visiting www.
wimbledoninsportinghistory.org

Tours are back in full swing now 
and there are some brand new 
exhibits – just for those that book – 
to see up on the third floor.

Scan the QR code to secure 
your spot:  

The day finished with a celebration 
of the famous Batsford Boys 50th 
Anniversary dinner, once again I'll 
leave the pictures to tell the story. 
The evening was a great success 
and the first partnership heritage 
anniversary event between WiSH 
and the Club, we plan to celebrate 
an anniversary each season now 
and are already looking forward to 
what we can bring you in 2025/26. 
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